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MR Peter Jones
4 / 1172 Pittwater RD
Narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

As a long time frequenter of this area and a regular visitor to this premises in its previous
iteration, I fully support the extension of trading hours from 4pm to 11pm so I, other residents
of the local community and my guests travelling to this wonderful location from further afield
can take full advantage of the beautiful late afternoons and evenings when dining and
entertaining. To restrict the closing time to 4pm would not only limit my enjoyment of this local
attraction but limit the enjoyment of visitors and may even discourage them from visiting. It
would be a disservice to everyone if this extension was not approved.we should be finding
more ways like this to encourage not discourage people from visiting the area.




